
 

 
 
 
 
 
RGWL/22-23/ 
 
22nd December, 2022 
 
To 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai 400001 
Scrip Code – 517522 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
‘Exchange Plaza’, C-1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
Symbol - RAJRATAN 

 
Subject - Receipt of Approval under Production Linked Incentive (PLI) Scheme of 
Government of India 
 
Reference - Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015  
 
Dear Sir 
 
With reference to the above subject, we are pleased to inform that the Company has received 
an approval under Production Linked Scheme (PLI) from Government of India for Specialty 
Steel (Tyre Bead Wire). 
  
The incentive is based on incremental production. The incentive would be payable on 
incremental production over the base year production as defined in the PLI Scheme. The 
incentive is subject to terms and conditions as approved by the Government of India from 
time to time.  
 
The above is for your kind information and records.  
 
Thanking You 
Yours Faithfully 
For RAJRATAN GLOBAL WIRE LTD. 
 
 
 
Shubham Jain 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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